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I urge you not to repeal mail in voting.  It is a safe,,reliable way for all residents to 

submit their votes to be counted.  The current disaster of an administration in DC has 

already taken away too many of our choices, and wants to make voting less safe and 

reliable so they can further their evil agenda.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

Renae Rogers  


